
From: Patrick.Nevins@lw.com
To: FERGAS
Cc: Wade, Jennifer L.; George.Flugrad@bhegts.com
Subject: [EXTERNAL] JAX LNG, LLC, Application in Docket No. 24-73-LNG
Date: Friday, December 20, 2024 3:07:52 PM

Greetings-
On July 25, 2024, JAX LNG, LLC filed in Docket No. 24-73-LNG for long-term, multi-contract
authorization to export domestically produced LNG.  At page 5 of the application, JAX requested that
the authorization commence effective upon issuance of the authorizing order.
Please note that, in the alternative, JAX would ask that the authorization commence upon the date
of first commercial export.
 
Thank you for your assistance with this matter.
 
J. Patrick Nevins
 
LATHAM & WATKINS LLP
555 Eleventh Street, NW
Suite 1000
Washington, D.C. 20004-1304
Direct Dial: +1.202.637.3363
Email: patrick.nevins@lw.com
https://www.lw.com
 

_________________________________

This email may contain material that is confidential, privileged and/or attorney work product
for the sole use of the intended recipient.  Any review, disclosure, reliance or distribution by
others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited.  If you are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender and delete all copies including any attachments.

Latham & Watkins LLP or any of its affiliates may monitor electronic communications sent or
received by our networks in order to protect our business and verify compliance with our
policies and relevant legal requirements. Any personal information contained or referred to
within this electronic communication will be processed in accordance with the firm's privacy
notices and Global Privacy Standards available at www.lw.com.
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